UNAPPROVED
SPECIAL SELECTBOARD MEETING MINUTES May 27, 2020

This meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 6:00 pm via Zoom online conferencing in
Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Zcke Goodband, Maria Glabach, Jerelyn Wilson, Terry Chapman, David
Baxendale

Also present: Laurie Frechette, Charlotte Annis, Roger Jasaitis, Paul Normandeau, Jean
Newell, Michael Silberman, & Steve Mindel

The Board and staff discussed issues and protocols regarding Town Office operations. The staff
is working on scheduling time in the office which is flexible to all. Laurie is asking the public to
make an appointment and to wear a mask when in the office. The upcoming School vote on June
30™ will be at the Town Office. Laurie has not decided if it will take place inside or out. The
tabulator will be used which will reduce the number of people needed to count votes, but poll
workers are needed during the day.

Roger is able to work from home and is flexible with going into the office during off hours.
Charlotte can do some things at home, but the majority of her work needs to be done in the
office.

The Lister’s have been progressing with the Grand List and feel they are on schedule to complete
it on time. They too have been working flexible hours.

The Board discussed a number of different options regarding Bill S.344. No decisions were
made and the Board will meet again after the regular meeting on 6/3.

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm.

Approved

Zeke Goodband, Chair

Terry Chapman, Vice Chair

Submitted by Maria Glabach, Selectboard Assistant



